DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY
INTERNAL REVENUE SERVICE
WASHINGTON. D.C. 20224

March 6, 2014

Internal Revenue Service
915 Second Avenue
Seattle, WA 98174-1009

AT&T TNAC,

This Letter of Intent represents a request by the Internal Revenue Service for a consecutive group of 1,500 telephone
numbers for BVolIP Service. The Internal Revenue Service intends to order service, in the Seattle rate center, on the
STTLWANEDSO Switch pending AT&T’s successful completion of the required testing. The Internal Revenue
Service intends to activate these numbers within 180 days from AT&T’s receipt of the numbers.

The Internal Revenue Service is changing its current existing network configuration. We are requesting 15 blocks
of 100 numbers in sequential range, or as close of a range available to keep the numbers consistent with one another.
We are providing any technical restrictions that may exist in the following blocks.

Block 0 (0000-0999): None
Block 1 (1000-1999): None
Block 2 (2000-2999): None
Block 3 (3000-3999): None
Block 4 (4000-4999): None
Block 5 (5000-5999): None
Block 6 (6000-6999): None
Block 7 (7000-7999): None
Block 8 (8000-8999): None
Block 9 (9000-9999): None

The Internal Revenue Service currently receives telephone service through the Government Services Administration
(GSA) who provides the telephone numbers. The Internal Revenue Service is transitioning all telephone service to
BVoIP provided by AT&T and releasing those telephone numbers back to GSA for future re-distribution to other
government agencies.

This existing location is key to the Internal Revenue Service as it is a call center supporting the following public
facing services and functions: Taxpayer Advocate Office, Taxpayer Assistance Center Call Center and several other
offices critical to the fulfillment of the Internal Revenue Service mandate as provided by Congress .

Sincerely, L%/ 2 52 {) E

Information Technology Specialist
651-312-7602 (Desk)
612-803-7211 (Cell)
651-312-7601 (fax)
lynne.m.bethke@irs.gov




